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Contact Us - 
Diocese of Cloyne Coordinators 

Breda McDonald 

John Fitzgerald 

Phone: 086 0640249 

Email: wmof18cloyne@gmail.com 
 

Or the Cloyne Diocesan Office- 
Phone: 021 4811430 
Email - info@cloynediocese.ie 

Website - www.cloynediocese.ie 

    WMOF18  NEWSLETTER 

How can I get involved?  
Volunteer - If you would like to volunteer to assist in the running of the WMOF18 events in        
 August 2018 you can register on www.worldmeeting2018.ie/volunteer  
Pray for  the success of the Wor ld Meeting of Families 2018.  
Prepare spir itually with the ’Parish Conversations’ programme in Spring 2018. 
Register now to attend the Wor ld Meeting events in 2018,  
see worldmeeting2018.ie for details of registration and accommodation.  

 

‘Parish Conversations’ 
Parish Conversations continue in 
a number of parishes during or 

after Lent. 
 

Family Stations of the Cross 
Parishes might host  

‘Stations of the Cross’  
with an emphasis on Families 

 

Adoration Week 
11th to 16th March 

 

Mother’s Day - 11th March 
 

St Patrick’s Day  
Saturday 17th March 

World Meeting of Families website 

www.worldmeeting2018.ie 

      www.facebook.com/wmof2018 

www.twitter.com/wmof2018 

Suggestions and  

Opportunities 

For March  

Saint Patrick’s Day 

Bumper stickers available from your parish 

The shamrock as a symbol of the Trinity is  
promoted through the distribution of window 

stickers, car bumper stickers and other  
materials. This 

initiative  
promotes the  

message  
‘God is family, 

so are we‘,  
highlighted by 
Pope Francis 

Children’s Family Album Initiative 
 

 

 

 

 

 
The Society of Missionary Children (the Pope’s 
official children’s charity for overseas mission) 

with the support of the World Meeting of Families 
is creating a “Family Album” to bring to the World 
Meeting of Families! (see www.wmi.ie for details) 

This will be a digital collection of  
drawings, or other artwork from children,  
adolescents, and their families, providing  

everyone with the opportunity to illustrate what 
family means to them. We would invite you to  

participate as creatively as possible in the  
Society’s “Family Album.” 

Pope Francis says that through beauty, artists make 
the world better! He also says that living together is 

an art, a beautiful, fascinating journey so, what 
better way for families to express the art of living 

together as family than through art! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adoration Week  
11th –16th March 

During this week adorers throughout the 
diocese will pray for families and for the 

World Meeting of Families. 
Also on Thurs evening 15th March, 
from 8pm to 9pm. Fr. John Keane will 
lead a Holy Hour in The Church of Our 

Lady Conceived Without Sin,  
Mitchelstown. 

All are invited to attend this  
Holy Hour and to pray for families. 

 
 

 

 

“Dearest Mothers, thank you for what you are 
in your family and what you give to the 

Church and the World.”  
Pope Francis, Mother’s Day 2017  


